
 

 

              

 

 

 

 21st March 2024 

Parking 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Many of you will have seen that parking enforcement officers attended school this morning. This is the second 

time they have been here this week.  

As we all know, parking on the double and single yellow lines at drop off and pick up is illegal and this morning 8 

penalty notices were issued. I’m sure the vast majority of you will be as pleased as I was that they were here 

because it meant the road was a lot safer for crossing.  

Unfortunately, they did report to me that one parent was very abusive to them today in front of children (the driver 

of a white Audi) and one parent was using disabled stickers which were not theirs. This is appalling behaviour at 

any time, but in front of children is not acceptable.   

While we still continue to wait for Essex County Council to do something about the irresponsible parking, I know 

that the local enforcement officers will be returning again soon.  

Nobody can argue that we don’t want the road safer and this really helps. Please park responsibly.  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher             
 

 

 

 


